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Board Member Participation at Graduation 

 

All sitting Board members are welcome to participate in graduation, which includes 
processing with the graduating class, sitting on the stage with the high school 
administration and sharing in the awarding of diplomas. The Board President is invited 
annually by the high school principal to offer brief remarks to the graduating class. The 
Superintendent of Schools shall introduce and recognize Board members at graduation.  

Former Board members who have an immediate family member (child or grandchild) in 
the graduating class shall upon request be granted special seating adjacent to the stage. 
This seat will allow the former Board member to view graduation and to congratulate 
their family member graduate as the graduate descends from the stage. 
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